Preparing to Celebrate Sacraments in 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,
The phrase; ‘like No other’ has come to characterise so many aspects and events in our lives during 2020. We are perhaps also coming to the realisation that 2021 will bring with it many of the same restrictions we have become familiar with in this last seven months. As we look forward to the celebration of the sacraments of First Penance, First Holy Communion and Confirmation in the next year we will probably not be able to physically come together to prepare for these important moments in the spiritual lives of your children and families. However, despite the challenge this new situation presents, we as a parish community are seeking new ways to reach out and connect with you during this time of preparation.
Insert details of how the parish proposes to reach out and connect with the families preparing for First Holy Communion and Confirmation



I look forward to the journey we are about to make together, and I look forward to your company and cooperation. Attached to this letter you will find a form asking you to provide contact information so that we can begin.
